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        ASX ANNOUNCEMENT 
          
 

6 January 2016 
 
 

Funding and proposed non-renounceable Rights Issue 
 

Kalina Power Limited (“Kalina” or the “Company”) reports that the Company has today secured additional 
financial support from its major shareholder, Harrington Global Opportunities Fund (“Harrington”).  With this 
support the Company will continue to implement its revised business strategy.    
 
The Company intends to offer all shareholders, by way of a non-renounceable Rights Issue, the opportunity to 
participate in the funding of the Company.  Harrington has agreed to underwrite $2.5 million of the Rights Issue 
(the “Rights Issue”).  Shareholders will be able to apply for additional shares over and above their entitlements.   
 
The Company expects the Rights Issue to be on the basis of 2 new shares for each 5 shares held at the record 
date. The issue price is anticipated to be 10 cents per new share with a free attaching warrant exercisable at 
10 cents for a period of 12 months from the date of issue.   The Rights Issue, if completed on these terms, will 
raise approximately $5.3 million.   The ratio of the Rights Issue and the price of the Rights Issue may be varied 
due to factors such as the prevailing market conditions at the time of completing the Rights Issue documents, 
including a prospectus, which is expected to be available by mid-February. 
 
Harrington has agreed to lend the Company up to $2.5 million in advance of the completion of the Rights Issue.  
Such funds will contribute to their underwriting commitments with any balance drawn down but not utilised for 
the underwriting then repayable from the proceeds of the Rights Issue. The Harrington loan will convert 
provided a minimum of $5 million is raised through the Rights Issue.  If the Rights Issue does not complete for 
any reason, funds lent by Harrington will be repayable in 12 months. 
 
Upon completion of the Rights Issue (on the above terms) the Company will have approximately 21 million 
warrants on issue at 10 cents which fall due on September 30, 2016 and approximately 53 million warrants on 
issue at 10 cents which would fall due 12 months after completion of the Rights Issue.  This will provide up to 
a further $7.4 million if all warrants are exercised.   
  

The Company’s recently revised business strategy involves an international marketing approach and a plan 
that will deliver better quality control for project execution along with and improved profit margins.   Going 
forward, Kalina will provide more oversight and control in the execution of KALiNA CycleTM projects.  This will 
enable better management of project delivery and substantially improve profit margins for the Company.  To 
achieve this, Kalina will work more closely with a small number of preferred equipment vendors and 
international engineering companies familiar with the Kalina Cycle and dedicated to the successful marketing 
and deployment of the technology.   

The support being provided by Harrington shall allow the Company to aggressively pursue its revised strategy.   

The Company will report on activities and progress as it implements elements of the new plan. 
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